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Dear Ms. Berger,

I have been lucky to recreate at an ANILCA cabin included in the proposed new rule, over the
last 8 years, and multiple others over my lifetime (35 years).  The cabin that I have had the
privilege of spending time at is a multi-family cabin.  It is registered under one family, but like
most of the ANILCA cabins that I know of surrounding Juneau, Alaska, it is shared by multiple
families.

I strongly support the proposed policy change that will allow multiple transfers of ANILCA
Cabin Special Use Permits.

My family and I have enjoyed recreating and enjoying the Tongass National Forest.  I am born
and raised in Juneau, Alaska and enjoy tons of outdoor activities in the Tongass.   My daughter
is 2 ½ years old and I have already taken her on many adventures including to the ANILCA
cabin we are so lucky to be able to use.  This policy change would enable my daughter to
continue in the outdoor activities and recreating in our beautiful Tongass National Forest, that
I have enjoyed throughout my upbringing.  I'd like to continue to share this with my daughter
for years to come.

Thank you,
Sara Manning
11101 Goat Hill Road
Juneau, AK 99801
907-209-3617
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